
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager 

 

Date:  March 24, 2022 

 

Subject: R-25-22:  Bates Middle School HVAC Project – Permit Fee Waiver 

 

 

This resolution authorizes the fee waiver for the permitting of a HVAC renovation project that is 

scheduled to be done this summer.  There is precedent for this fee waiver as previous large 

school projects likewise had permit fees waived.  This allows the funding to be stretched for the 

design and construction of this critical project.    

 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager 


